
 

    

     

  
  

 

 

 

 

TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

January 28, 2021 

 
 Peggy started the meeting by reporting that the mid-term report for Stay Wild Rescue and Rehabilitation grant 

has been filed. 

 Neil reported that he has been in touch with the Trumansburg Fire Department in conjunction with honoring 

the fire department on its 70th anniversary along with all other first responders. Much discussion followed on 

ways to honor them. More discussion will follow in coming weeks. 

 Peggy reported that Carol Grove will be our speaker next week. Carol in with the Trumansburg Food Pantry. 

 We then discussed the BBQ schedule and decided that once a month should work out. Dates will come later 

and be posted on the website and Facebook. 

 Frank discussed the Duck Race we would like to do. He has had conversations with the State Parks and also 

the Mayor of Trumansburg. We would possibly have a release in Taughannock Creek because that runs 

through the Village. 

 We decided not to meet at the Epiphany Church and continue to do ZOOM meeting until we are able to meet 

once again at the Legion or outdoors. 

 Frank reminded us that Ithaca College is holding a concert Saturday in honor of Martin Luther King. If 

interested, please check back in your emails from Frank for information on how to “attend”. 

 Peggy ended the meeting at 7:47. 

 

 

                              

Happy Dollars so far…. 
Joseph Barrett $1  

Mary Bouchard $5 

Shelly Bullock $10 

Zoren Bullock $4 

Neil DeRaiche $2 

Ben Guthrie $2 

Mary Guy-Sell $10 

Peggy Haine $31 

Mike Jimenez $11 

Cindy Kain $15 

Joan Munich $20 

Kathleen Overbaugh $16 

Durand VanDoren $10 

Frank Zgola $7 

 



 

 
 
          HAPPY DOLLARS 

 

 
 

 
$6 from Peggy for Neil being back and the sun is out, and she is feeling alive. 

$5 from Cindy for having her District Conference site and co-chairs already 

picked. 

$5 from Kathleen for lots to be grateful for. 

$1 from Frank for Neil being back. 

$2 from Zoren because Shelly and him are happy and snuggling and warm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

            

 

 

 

February 4th  

Carol Grove from Trumansburg Food Pantry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BBQ dates will be coming soon!!! 

 

 

             



 

             

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


